
VILLAGE COUNCIL PROCEEDINGS 
August 5, 2024 

 
The Lincoln Village Council met on Monday August 5, 2024 at 7 p.m. at the Village 
Hall.  The meeting opened with the Pledge of Allegiance.  Those present included 
President Phillips, Treasurer/Zoning Administrator Mahalak, Clerk Somers and 
Council Members Durham, Gauthier, Lucas, Schick, Skuse and Wambold.  Guests 
were also present.  The minutes of the July 2nd meeting were approved on a 
motion from Wambold with support from Durham.  The Treasurer’s report was 
approved subject to audit on a motion from Schick with support from Gauthier.  
The bills were approved for payment on a motion from Wambold with support 
from Gauthier.  Village resident Leonard Morang and business owner Eric Bates 
addressed concerns they have with things within the village.  Committee reports 
were given.  Dorene Schick gave an update on the RRC designation and the work 
that is going on.  She has put in for grant funds to help defray the cost of the 
having updated Master and Recreation plans and Zoning updates.  Mahalak gave 
the Zoning report.  Nate Walker gave the fire report.  There were 10 medical runs 
and 5 fire runs during the month.  There are 8 people interested in taking MFR or 
EMT classes.  He will be talking to the group and report back at another meeting.  
Gary Graves gave the maintenance report.  The asphalt that has been done so far 
is looking very good.  The dump truck has been through a DOT inspection and is in 
good shape for the upcoming winter season.  Lornie White gave the Sewer report.  
Things are working well.  The road and president’s reports were given in writing. 
President Phillips has still been trying to get clarification on speed limit signs.  A 
motion was made by Schick with support from Durham to contract with Ronald 
Stout to continue to provide lawn mowing services for another 3 years. Carried.  A 
motion was made by Gauthier with support from Wambold to pay Council 
Member Dorene Schick $150 per month for her work on the RRC.  Motion carried.  
A motion to adjourn was made by Schick with support from Gauthier.  Carried. 
Linda K. Somers 
Village Clerk 
   


